Norwalk Elementary PTO

Spring 2023 Newsletter

Wrapping up 2022-2023

Wow! What a great school year we've had! THANK YOU for your all of your support in making this year go so well for our PTO as well as staff and students at each of our buildings! Please see some important items below!







PTO Public Meeting June 5th!

This is our most important meeting of the year and we would love to have your input! We will be discussing what will happen for the 23/24 school year, who will lead and be a part of our committees. We would also vote for any officer openings, but there aren't any this year! Please join us at City State Bank (Colonial Pkwy location) at 7pm on June 5th!

Teacher Apprecation Week!

May 8-12 was AMAZING! We had a blast taking our elementary school staff on a weeklong 'trip' to remind them how much we appreciate them. Per our travel theme, they enjoyed various snacks and meals from each 'destination', then ended up back in Norwalk with a new shirt and bracelet for everyone. We have received so many kind thank you notes and emails - huge shout out to everyone involved with making that week happen!

5th grade send off - May 26th!

We are so excited for our 5th graders to be moving on from Lakewood to the middle school next year! PTO will be helping them celebrate in a 5th grade send off! Interested in learning more or helping put this event together? Reach out to us warriorpto@gmail.com ASAP!

THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU!

We can't do it without each of YOU!

Norwalk Elementary PTO is so grateful for all of the amazing support of our members, community, teachers, staff, and parents! From countless volunteer hours, fundraising events, student activities and field trips, teacher supplies, and more - 2022-2023 has been fantastic! We are excited as we look forward to what 2023-2024 has in store! Stay tuned, we will be rolling on events for next school year very soon!

Know someone who wants to join PTO? No longer interested in receiving emails and updates from us? Have ideas for next year? Suggestions for us? We ALWAYS want to hear from you! <a href="https://www.wariorpto.org/

Thanks again for a wonderful year!
2022-2023 Executive Board: Brittany Doyle, Kristen Fox, Ashley Mahoney, Jennifer Doerfler,
and Emily Hughes